
Victor D. Del Vecchio 
Assistant General Counsel 

CONFIDENTIAL 
MATERIAL 

IN COMM FILE 

August 9,2007 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

185 Franklin Street, 1 3Ih   lo or 
Boston, MA 02 1 10 

Tel (6 17) 743-2323 
Fax (617) 737-0648 
victor.delvecchio@verizon.com 

Re: Docket DT 06-067 - Freedom Ring Communications Complaint Against 
Verizon New Hampshire re Access Charges 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed are an original and six copies of Verizon New Hampshire's Motion for Leave to 
File Supplemental Discovery Reply to the Extent Necessary. Copies of the Third Supplemental 
Reply with attachments and associated cover letter, which were filed with the Commission on 
July 25,2007, are also enclosed. 

Verizon NH considers the attachments to the Supplemental Discovery Reply to be 
proprietary and competitively sensitive. They are provided subject to confidential treatment in 
accordance with RSA 378:43 and a duly executed protective agreement. Specifically, the 
proprietary information is not general public knowledge or published elsewhere; Verizon NH has 
taken measures to prevent dissemination of the information in the ordinary course of business; 
and the information pertains to the provision of competitive services and/or sets forth 
confidential, financial or commercial information. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

Victor D. Del Vecchio 

cc: Service List 
Enclosure 


